
CITY OF MARSHALL 
SPECIAL MEETING 

M I N U T E S  
Tuesday, February 28, 2023 

 
The special meeting of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held February 28, 2023, at City Hall, 344 West 
Main Street. The meeting was called to order at 3:00 P.M. by Mayor Robert Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following 
members were in attendance: Amanda Schroeder, John Alcorn, See Moua-Leske, and Craig Schafer. Absent: Steve 
Meister, and James Lozinski. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson, City Administrator; E.J. Moberg, Director of 
Administrative Services; Preston Stensrud, Park & Rec Superintendent; Lauren Deutz, EDA Director; Scott Truedson, 
Wastewater Superintendent. 
 
New Council Orientation Tour 
For the purpose of new City Councilmember and newer staff orientation to the City, Mayor Byrnes provided 
councilmembers and staff updates and historical information on various city facilities and areas throughout Marshall. 
The orientation was conducted during a transit bus tour of the City, and no business was conducted.  
 
Adjourn 
At 4:55 PM Mayor Byrnes adjourned the special meeting. 
 
 
           
               
               Mayor 
Attest: 
 
     
City Clerk 
 


